
 

        Most Precious Blood Parish - Catholic School  

Newsletter -  September 23,  ​2020 
  “Sharing our Catholic faith in Christ by developing minds to grow, hearts to love, and hands to serve” 

mgorman@mpbparishnl.org​         ​sdyer@mpbparishnl.org​       ​www.mostpreciousbloodschool.com   

 
 

CANDY BAR SALES!! 
Home and School’s First Fundraiser! 

 ​Each family will have candy bars to sell for $1.00 each. 
When all the candy bars are sold please return the 

$40.00 in the envelope provided. Anyone who can sell 
more than one box can get another box when the first 

one is returned. ​A few students have already sold 2 BOXES!!! GREAT!!! 
 

★ Football Mania​ ​is back​!  Please read the attached flyer in the Wednesday Folder on 
how you can help sell tickets. You can, also, purchase online with a credit card at this 
link: ​https://www.charitymania.com/give/ga068 
All money raised from this fundraiser will go to help purchasing a new reading 
series starting at the Kindergarten level.  

 
★ Congratulations:  ​Miss Schleh got married.  She is now ​Mrs. Core  

 
★ Picture Day:  ​October 5th is coming soon. Families don’t forget to fill out the order 

form for Picture day and send it back to school with your payment.  Families are also able 
to order online at LifeTouch.  
 

★ Face Masks​ - students and staff will continue to wear face masks through at least 
November 21st, 2020.  

 
★ Home and School Cookbook Fundraiser:​  Families, we are looking for your 

favorite recipes.  See the flyer about this great fundraiser.  
 

★ After school pick up​:  ​please park closer to church for the safety of the students. 
Thank you!  
 

★ Pick Up During the Day: ​Please use our main entrance (Washington Street door) when 
picking up your student during the school day. 
 

★ 1 - 2 - 3 Magic to go along with Conscious Discipline.  ​The students have done a great 
job of managing their behavior.  Thank you for supporting our efforts to help students be 
safe, respectful and responsible. 
 

★ Important Dates:  
○ School Mass every ​Thursday ​at 8:30 am (You can watch the livestream if you 

are unable to attend)  
○ MAPS Testing​ will continue throughout the month of September. 
○ Monday, October 5th is ​Picture Day.  
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